
Columbus Alumnae Panhellenic Association 

Tuesday July 15, 2008 

Scioto Boat Club 
 
Attending: 
Susan Ballinger, Theta Phi Alpha 
Allison Bressler, Alpha Sigma Tau 
Cheryl Davis, Alpha Omicron Pi 
Marianne Gray, Gamma Phi Beta 
Christine Herrmann, Alpha Phi 
Allison Lehman, Delta Zeta 
Charlie Michaels, Chi Omega 
Penny Purviance, Delta Delta Delta 
Jane Sotak, Alpha Chi Omega 
Judy Watson, Alpha Phi 
Jenn Urban, Kappa Alpha Theta 
 
 
Introductions were made, and Charlie thanked everyone who participated in the 
Arts Festival for a job well done! 
 
Treasurer’s Report:  Jane Sotak 

� Jane reported the following balances for our three accounts: 
o Checking account: $  131.75 
o Money Market: $1149.44 
o CD   $2000.00 
o TOTAL:  $3281.19 

� Jane recommended trying to keep a $1000 limit on the scholarship awards 
this year. 

� Jane moved to roll over the $2000 in the CD to a new CD when it comes 
due in October.  Penny seconded the motion.  The motion passed. 

 
Programming:  Cheryl Davis 

� Cheryl will follow up with Jenn Snively about volunteering at COSI in 
September. 

� The Presidents Forum is tentatively scheduled for November, with 
discussion topics to be sent out with the invitation. 

� Our holiday dinner will be held in December, we will volunteer at the Food 
Bank in January, training for the Arts Festival will probably occur in May, 
with the festival taking place in June. 

� Cheryl will brainstorm for other fall or spring events. 
 
 



Old Business: 
� Marianne thanked everyone who worked at the Arts Festival. 
� There is a congressional act that will allow money donated to 

Sorority/Fraternity houses to be tax deductible.  Cheryl will e-mail info on 
who you can write to support this legislation. 

 
New Business: 

� Denise Brenner has received several requests for recommendations 
through the website.  Please send the name of a contact person to her so 
that she can relay the names as necessary. 

 
Announcements: 

� Cheryl is having an AOPi garage sale at her home on October 18th.  If you 
have anything you would like to sell for Panhellenic, she will happily do 
that too! 

 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
Susan Ballinger 
Theta Phi Alpha 
 
 


